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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Gordon Shaw - MDBA Chair <chair@mapua.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 10:05 am
To: Secretary@ourmapua.org
Cc: Jim Vauses
Subject: Re: FW: Closure of Mapua Post Office

Hello Bruno, 

For the reasons that NZ Post has highlighted in their reply, we have no members interested in the NZ Post agency. 

The feedback from the current operator (which I can confirm from roles I have held in a pervious life) that it does not 
pay its way and that the time and effort invested by a business outweighs and business benefit. 

We have had no members raise the loss of the NZ Post agency, or PO Boxes as an issue. 

Thanks 

Gordon 

--- 
Gordon Shaw 
Chair 
Mapua Districts Business Assn Inc. 
www.mapua.co.nz 
Mobile: +64 21 199 0331 

 

On 23-07-2024 15:41, Secretary@ourmapua.org wrote: 

Hi Gordon, 

Attached is the response from NZ post to our letter. 

There are only 8 days left till they close.  Are you able to contact your members? 

Are there any business owners who are not members?  I was thinking there may be a small business with 
insufficient foot traffic that may benefit from the PO contract. 

Bruno 

  

From: Matthew Kenning <Matthew.Kenning@nzpost.co.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 8:30 AM 
To: Secretary@ourmapua.org 
Subject: RE: Closure of Mapua Post Office 

  

Hi Bruno,  
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Please find attached a response to your letter. Feel free to contact me again if you have any further questions or need more 
information. 

  

Cheers 

  

Matthew 

  

Matthew Kenning 

Government RelaƟons Advisor 

  
Mobile +64 27 3645594 

  

  

  

From: Secretary@ourmapua.org <Secretary@ourmapua.org>  
Sent: Friday, 19 July 2024 9:21 am 
To: Matthew Kenning <Matthew.Kenning@nzpost.co.nz> 
Subject: Closure of Mapua Post Office 

  

Hi Matthew, Please see attached l etter fr om M āpua and Districts C ommunity Associ ation ( 130 comm unity m embers) with additions  from  Māpua and Districts  Business  Associ ati on (120+ business  mem bers) aski ng for a reconsideration of the PO closur e  

  

Hi Matthew, 

Please see attached letter from Māpua and Districts Community Association (130 community members) 
with additions from Māpua and Districts Business Association (120+ business members) asking for a 
reconsideration of the PO closure in Māpua.  If you are not familiar with Māpua – it is a high growth area in 
Tasman. 

Bruno Lemke 

Secretary MDCA 
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This email with any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If it is not 
intended for you please reply immediately, destroy it and do not copy, disclose or use it in any 
way.  


